
May 24, 2024                                                              
 
Dear Parents and Future First Graders, 
 
My name is Mrs. DeBlasio and I will be your child’s first 
grade teacher next school year.  Summer vacation is 
here!  To help keep your child’s skills strong and 
learning fresh, you may want to try some of the 
following ideas.  Please keep in mind these are only 
suggestions and are not required.   
 

● Join a summer reading program at your local library. ( horry.ent.sirsi.net) 
● Read every day 
● Keep a journal  
● Practice handwriting 
● Practice writing your first and last name 
● Practice addition and subtraction facts to 10 
● Practice using money and counting coins 
● Make flashcards to reinforce math facts or sight words 
● Pray daily and go to mass with your family 

 
Fun, free, safe, and educational websites for your child to visit and explore over the 
summer: 
 
www.abcya.com 
www.aaamath.com 
www.highlightskids.com 
www.storylineonline.net 
www.starfall.com 
www.pbskids.org 
www.funbrain.com 
www.switcheroozoo.com 
www.kidsnationalgeographic.com 
www.reading.ecb.org 
www.seussville.com 
 
I look forward to meeting you and working with our “new” first graders in August.  I hope 
these suggestions give you some guidelines to help make the transition into first grade 
smooth.  Have a safe, happy, and healthy summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. DeBlasio 
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